
Subject: Re: Contemplating a change
Posted by Bill Epstein on Fri, 09 Sep 2011 11:28:09 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

SteveBrown wrote on Thu, 08 September 2011 15:33 My current room is about 12' x 14' x 8'. My
back is against one wall, speakers on the long wall in front of me (7' apart, 18" from wall).  

I've got 12" on ya!

My 4Pis are tight up against the short wall is the other difference; the imaging and soundstage are
pretty good. 

If you go the full by-the-book 4Pi: box size, port, drivers, you'll wonder, as I did 3 years ago, why
you screwed around so long with that other shit. The 299 with 511 horn is a great-sounding
combo but I never liked the Edgar Horns. The smaller 4Pi box gives you a different perspective on
bass reproduction and the new crossover makes a huuuge difference. Don't forget to cover the
plastic horn in rope caulk.
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